
 

 

Newsletter                                                             Friday 20th January 2017 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org 

 

 

TERM DATES  
2016—2017 

 

SPRING TERM 2017 

Half Term 

Monday 13th—Friday 17th  

February 2017 

Last Day of Term 

Friday 31st March 2017 

SUMMER TERM 2017 

First Day of Term 

Tuesday 18th April 2017 

Half Term 

Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd 

June 2017 

Last Day of Term 

Friday 21st July 2017 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 

Monday 1st May 2017  

BANK HOLIDAY 

 

Y5 paid a visit to the Houses of  
Parliament on Monday. 

Reminder—Missing Uniform 
 

Parents please check for and  
return any items of uniform that 

do not belong to your child. 
 

Please also make sure all your 
child’s uniform items are clearly 
marked with your child’s name.  

 

Next Week is  

MATH5 Week 
Mon 23 — Friday 27th   

January 

We      Maths 
 

We are having a special visit from 
the Problem Solving Company.   

 
We have planned lots of fun    
workshops and assemblies  

throughout the week. 
 

Keep a look out for a letter from  
Mr Scibberas outlining the     

events of the week. 

Thank you  to all parents and  

carers who attended the first  
Parents Forum.   

 
Miss Sue will be sending the 
minutes of the meeting soon. 



 Follow us on Twitter 
@StAndrewsSW9 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/standrewssw9 

Small but nippy Y3, took part in the Oval Cluster’s 
Inter-School Sports Hall Athletics Competition.   

It was held at the Black Prince Hub in Kennington. Y3  
competed against other Lambeth schools—and guess 

what—they came 1st! 
Y3 came home with a HUGE trophy, which will be  

displayed in our trophy cabinet—when we get one! 

Further Sporting Achievements 
 

Our football team are on form this season. They beat Christchurch Streatham by a very 

healthy score of 7—1.  They’ll never be Liverpool—but there’s still hope.! 

Keep up the good work boys. 


